
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, January 18, 2022 8:23 AM 
'Kathysickles' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/18/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00257-2022 

Subject: RE: EU application for wastewater service docket #20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Kathleen Sickles 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, and the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob. Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

-----Original Message-----
From: Kathysickles <kathysickles@optonline.net> 
Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 10:47 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: EU application for wastewater service docket #20200226-SU 

My name is Kathleen Sickles and I am the owner of property on Don Pedro Island, 
130 Kettle Harbor Drive. 
I am formally requesting that the PSC deny EU's application for wastewater service For the following reasons: 
-The potential expenses to homeowners on the island verses those in the county on the mainland -The unknown 
expenses for the project -Being retired, this will be a financial burden in all areas of development -The expertise of EU is 
questionable -Environmental concerns 

Please consider the above 
Thank you, 

Kathleen Sickles 
Kathysickles@optonline.net 

Sent from my iPad 
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